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Department of Education
Support services to non-state schools 
The Department of Education (the Department) continues to provide supports and services to non-state schools, as outlined in the Memorandum of Agreement - Special Education Services and Dual Enrolment 2023–2025 (the Agreement). 
The Department provides the following services to non-state schools in 2024: 
· Advisory Visiting Teacher services for students with blindness and vision impairment, deafness and hearing loss, or physical impairment 
· Students with disability equipment loan and trial service
· Blindness and vision impairment services: Alternative format library service and Education Low Vision Assessment Centre
· Dual enrolment program options 
· Hospital education service
· Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students with Disability cross-sector moderation.
As Education Adjustment Program verification has ceased for non-state schools in 2024, this service is no longer provided by the Department.
More information 
More information on the supports provided to non-state schools through the Agreement can be accessed at https://education.qld.gov.au/students/students-with-disability/support-to-non-state-schools. 
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